
Highways email regarding holding objection to Field Scheme 

 

In advance of our meeting next week, I would like to update you on the outcome of the highway 
authority’s development team which was held on Monday. 

  

The Planning Application (2025/1689) for Field View at Great Moulton was presented. There was 
significant discussion and it was resolved that the Highway Authority would issue a holding 
objection based on the following grounds: 

  

1. The proposed construction traffic route lacks sufficient width to safely accommodate 
two heavy goods vehicles (HGVs) simultaneously along the stretch from Flowerpot Lane 
to the site on Market Lane. A continuous carriageway width of 6 meters should be 
provided throughout this route. Additionally, forward visibility is notably restricted, 
particularly between Flowerpot Lane and Wacton. 

2. The submitted information does not provide information on how vulnerable road users 
would be considered and impacted along the proposed route and information is 
required. 

  

Until the above are addressed the highway authority will continue to object. We expect the 
applicant to begin negotiations with us and we will keep you informed. 

 


